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Dear Beacon View Families 
  
Welcome to the penultimate newsletter for this school year. Earlier today you will have received an electronic 
copy of your child’s report for the end of this school year—EYFS reports will come out next week. Year 6 have 
also brought home a copy of their SATs results. We are so proud of what the children have achieve and how 
hard they have worked to demonstrate their learning across this and previous years. 
  
Next Wednesday after school, there is an opportunity for you to meet with your child’s class teacher if you 
would like to discuss their report in more depth. If you would like an appointment please speak to your child’s 
teacher at the end of school on Monday or Tuesday next week, or alternatively send a note in with your child 
and the teacher will get in touch to arrange an appointment. 
  
Have a lovely weekend, enjoy the football if you are watching on Sunday evening. Regardless of the outcome 
we will see you on Monday at 08:40am for the final full week of term. Please remember children finish on 
Tuesday 23rd July at 1.30 pm (there is no wraparound afterschool club on this day). 
  
Kind regard 
Sally 

Summer Activities by Portsmouth Cluster 
 
We are excited to be able to continue a large number of our community groups throughout the 
Summer and to be able to oƯer some additional family days (one at each of the sites) this 
Summer with support of the amazing Vikki. Please do get involved in these activities and enjoy 

Access in September 
 
A heads up for returning in September. We have everything crossed that work on the 
playground and car park at the front of school will have started by the time we return in 
September. Therefore we are currently finalising plans for access to school for families and 
staƯ. 
  
In September there will be two access points at the start and end of the day, these will be through Marsden 
Road entrance and via the gate, halfway along the alley between Allaway Avenue and Cheltenham Road. 
There will be no access via Cheltenham Road as this will be the staƯ car park and to keep everyone safe we 
want to keep pedestrians away from this area. We will send out a newsletter shortly before the new term 

School Trips next year 
 
We are really pleased to be returning to taking every year group on at least one trip next 
year. We are currently planning these and will be writing to you as part of the final 
newsletter of the year to let you know what these trips are and how much they will be, we 
will also be putting them up on Arbor so that you can begin paying for them as soon as 
you wish to. A huge thank you to the staƯ who have been working in the background to get as many of these 
trips fully or partially funded to ensure that everyone is able to access them, we will be asking for parental 
contributions towards the cost and hope that between us we will be able to ensure they all go ahead. As 
always, if you have a concern about the money, please talk to us. We hope that letting you know all of them 
before the end of term will help. 

Taylor Shaw Price Increase 

From September Taylor Shaw have increased their lunch prices to £2.52 Thank 
you for your continued support. 



 

Exciting End of Term Special Menu!  
 

Come and try our brilliant End of Term Special 
Menu! Don't miss out on these delicious treats as 

we celebrate the end of a fantastic term. 

Beacon View Summer Fayre 
  
We would love our families to join us next Friday 
(19th) for our Summer Fayre! We have a variety 
of stalls planned and welcome any donations of 
non-alcoholic drinks, teddies, etc. Please collect 
your children as normal and then head to the 
field to enjoy this.  
  
 
Stalls ran by the school will operate on a raƯle 
ticket basis, to minimise cash handling. Each 
raƯle ticket will represent 25p. Please buy your 
raƯle tickets first and then browse the tables. 
 
 
Stalls ran by external providers will operate on 
a cash basis. 
  
Planned stalls include: 
  
Splat the rat 
Roll the penny 
Welly throwing 
Stocks with sponges 
Guess the number of sweets in the jar 
Name the teddy 
Cakes 
Bouncy Castle 
Slushies and Ice Cream 
 
If you would like to run a stall, please send us a 
message  

Choir Club at St Michaels 
I’m so excited to tell about something new 
starting at St Michael’s Church in the Autumn, 
starting on Friday 13th September from 3.30 to 
4.40 for Year 2-6.  Your child could be part of our 
new ChoirClub@StMichaels, meeting on Friday 
after school. 

We’ll kick oƯ with something to eat, learn 
something fun to sing – and then to show oƯ our 
talents to our families.  We’re also holding a 
come and sing morning with pizza from the new 
pizza ovens at Beacon View on Thursday 
29th Augus from 11 to 1.  And the best thing is it’s 
all absolutely free.  

Keep an eye on our Facebook page for details of 
how to sign up – or get in touch if you’d like to 
know 
more:  fatherhugodeadman5@gmail.com or 
02392 387339 
 
Father Hugo 



Last Day of term - Tuesday 23rd July. 
There will be no wraparound aŌerschool 
club on the last day of term. Please make 
alternaƟve arrangements for aŌerschool. 
School ends at 1:30pm and 12:30pm for 

our Year 6. 

HAF cancellation 
 
Over the last year we have been able to oƯer a HAF funded Forest School and Boot 
Camp holiday club, this has both free places (through the funding) and paid places. 
Unfortunately we have been unable to get enough sign up this Summer to be able to 
run our club this time and have had to take the diƯicult decision to cancel it. It will be back, hopefully, 
later in the year so please watch this space. 

Great 8 Bronze Awards 
 
Congratulations to all our winners! 
 
Year 1—Maggie, Aida, Samuel,  
Year 2—Oakley, Pearl, Logan, Piper, Madison, Pandora, Tucker 
Year 3—George, Riley, Violet, Katie. 
Year 4—Jeanie-Anne, Omer, Lilly, Oscar, Annie, Felicity 
Year 5—Lyla-May, Eli James, George R 
Year 6—Jack-James, Callum, Phillip, Dylan, Aimee 

AƩendance StaƟsƟcs  
We aim for all children to be in school every day. Each week a 

cerƟficate for the best class aƩendance will be given out.   
CongratulaƟons to Garrison Class who achieved 97.2%  

TO REPORT AN ABSENCE PLEASE CALL 
02392 375302 OPTION 1 

Contact sheets—Greggs Voucher Winner 
Thank you to everyone who completed our 

contact sheets. The winner of the £ 20 voucher is  
Layla O Family 



 
 
 

Year 6 Plans and Dates 
 

Castle View Performance Thursday 18th July 2024 

Children will be leaving school at 9am going to Castle View to watch their performance of High School 
musical.  Children will be walking to and from Castle View in their classes with school staƯ.  Mrs. 

Waters has already spoken to parents where there are alternative arrangements.   

Summer Fayre Friday 19th July 2024  

Parents are invited to come to our Summer Fayre and Year 6 pupils will be running a variety of stalls for 
you to buy from.   

Year 6 Festival Friday 19th July 2024 4:30pm—6pm 

This is an event for Year 6 children where they can come and enjoy a festival atmosphere with 
friends,  with music and pizza.   

Inflatables Monday 22nd July 2024 

This is a fun activity for all pupils within the school day.  Each class will have a slot to take part in the 
fun!  

Last Day– Tuesday 23rd July 2024 

10:15am Year 6 final assembly to parents—two tickets per family, these are now on Arbor in the 
school shop. Parents are invited to stay for the following and take your child home after this.  

11:15am Pizza cooking and shirt signing—All children will be allocated one pizza twist and dietary 
requirements have been taken into account.   

12:30pm all Year 6 oƯ site 

 
 
 
 

 
Monday 15th July (BV & TVP) 

Swap Shop—Toys 
 

Friday 19th July (BV) 
Summer Fayre & Yr6 Festival 

  
Monday 22nd July (BV & TVP) 

Swap Shop—Clothes 
 

Last day of term (Early Finish) 
Tuesday 23rd July 1:30pm finish 

 
Inset day 

Wednesday 24th July 
 

School Starts (1st Day back) 
Wednesday 4th September 

 

Whole School/Community Dates 


